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December 10, 2020

Charging Station Letter of Intent

Dear Mr. Keiper,

We appreciate the recent conference call with Courtney Freyhauf, our NOPEC Community Outreach
Manager regarding the many services that NOPEC can provide a member community. The City of Green
is interested in the community cell charging station, however, there has been a waiting list. Ms. Freyhauf
informed us on the call that a charging station is now available. We would like to pursue obtaining the
available cell phone charging station. We will need to have City Council approval on the intended
agreement. However, we cannot introduce new legislation until January of 2021, because our City
Council sessions have concluded for the year.

Therefore, please consider this as a Letter of Intent as reviewed by our Law Director, between the City
of Green and NOPEC to obtain a cell charging station in the current funding round. Qur required request
information is below:

Community Name: City of Green
Applicant Name/Title: Valerie Wax Carr, Director of Public Service
Applicant Email: vwaxcarr@cityofgreen.org

List which style charging station you are applying for {Locker Style — High/Top ~ Coffee Table): Locker
Style

Please indicate the location where you propose to place your station and why: We intend to locate the
Locker Style Cell Charging Station within our Central Park near our Splash Pad feature. Central Park is
one of our most active parks and is located within the municipal operations campus. The City’s Central
Administration Building, Amphitheater, and Community Hall are also located within this park with the
splash pad and large playground. Thank you again for this consideration.

Sincerely,
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Valerie Wax Carr
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